
     

   

      
               

     
      

     
        
             

    
              

 

 

Bangor University Community Board Meeting (5th July 2023) Attendance: Representatives from the 
following bodies/institutions attended the meeting: Bangor University and Bangor Students Union; 
Cyngor Gwynedd Council; Bangor City Council; Adra; Bangor Civic Society; North Wales Dragons 
Football Club. 

Discussion matters: With Gwenan Hine chairing, the following matters were discussed; update from 
Martin Hanks of Bangor City Council and the various developments in and around Bangor City 
Centre; a presentation from Chris Roberts, North Wales Dragons Football Club, a recipient of the 
Civic Engagement Community Collaboration Fund; an update on the Parc Y Coleg developments from 
the Director of Estates and Campus Services; update from the Civic Mission team, including an 
update on the Community Fund, the Community Day and the various events scheduled over the 
weeks; Student Volunteering Bangor (SVB) gave an overview of some of the projects underway and 
thanked Bangor City Council for their continued support; it was noted that Graduation week would 
be held at the University during 10 – 14 July. Date and time of the next meeting to be confirmed. 


